A Special Meeting held August 29, 1975

In attendance Larry Courtney, Marty Doll, Edwin Matzke, Art Smock, Ken Savage. This special meeting was called to discuss the wet conditions of the Bir Run Community Park. The special activity following day August 30, 1975.

It was decided at this time that the park grounds were to wet to h handle a group of this size. Due to the damage that would occur to the Newly seeded grass. The discussion was unamious by all present. Mr. Doll was informed of the decision and aid was provided by the Park Board to move the activity across the street to Higher and graveled ground that was donated by Don Fray Motors.

Secretary

Jackie Tanner